
Thank you notes from our community. 

 

Last month we donated $200 to each of the following community 
organizations, to help support them from the impact of the Coronavirus 
in our community. 

Trinity Community Table 

Rare – Community Gardens 

Cambridge Food Bank 

The Bridges 

Haven House 

As well, a further donation of $200 was made to the Cambridge Mask Makers, 
in support of their efforts in making masks for Cambridge Memorial Hospital. 

  

Trinity Community Table 

 

Thank you for your support! 
 
Gerry Braun 
Office Administrator 
Trinity Anglican Church 
  



Rare – Community Gardens 

 

Dear Members of the Galt Horticultural Society, 

Wow, thank you so much for thinking of rare and donating $200 online in support of the Springbank Food Bank 
Gardens. I know there is so much going on right now in the world, and so many causes to be concerned about. It 
is fantastic that you took the time to support the rare garden. The fact you are thinking of others, at what is a 
worrying and difficult time for us all, speaks volumes of your kindness. 

 Thank you for your generosity and confidence in our work. Vegetables will grow in the gardens, produce will be 
donated to food banks, seeds will be shared, and land will be protected. YOU are a part of the reason that is all 
possible during this unprecedented time. I’ve attached here a photo that rare’s Garden Coordinator took earlier 
this month from the greenhouse to show you exactly what you are supporting. 

My very best wishes for you and the people close to you. Thanks again! 

Laura Klein 
Gosling Engagement Coordinator 
rare Charitable Research Reserve 
http://raresites.org/ 

   

  

http://raresites.org/


Cambridge Food Bank 

 

 

A HUGE THANK YOU to Galt Horticultural Society!! 

Thank you so much for choosing to support the Cambridge Food Bank, especially now in these difficult times.  Your 
help means that we can continue to support those in our community who are experiencing food insecurity. 

The number of community members accessing our food bank has definitely increased but with ongoing support 
like yours, we are able to continue to provide food supplies to those in need. 

Our sincerest thanks to you for being part of this 'Caring Cambridge'. 
We send our best wishes to you and those you love.  
 
Jen Germann Wright-Vice Chair CSHFB  
www.cambridgefoodbank.org 
 
 

The Bridges 
 

   

   
 

  

http://www.cambridgefoodbank.org/


Haven House 

 

Thank you for your support during this difficult time. We appreciate your generous gift of $200.00. Your gift will 
help women and children in our community move beyond violence, as they bravely forge new beginnings.   

Danielle reached out to us at a time when she had nowhere else to turn. She had two young children and their 
home was no longer a safe place for them. She wanted to leave but she needed help making a plan. She was a full-
time student with no income of her own and she had no idea where to begin. 

After months of working up the courage, Danielle finally made a call to our support line. She met with an Outreach 
Support Worker who gave her hope for a better future. She helped her make a safety plan, leave the relationship 
and transition into safe, affordable housing with her children.  

Since then, Danielle has continued with her schooling, which is something she never imagined she would be able 
to do. She has found freedom, independence, and happiness.  

Thank you for extending a hand to neighbours like Danielle and her children. Because of you, women and children 
can live safer, happier, lives. 

Sincerely, 

Jenna Mayne 
Communications and Fund Development Manager 

                                                                                      

Cambridge Mask Makers   
 

  


